From: Webb, Kimberly 
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2016 4:13 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 5th Ward
Importance: High

Hello Steve,

Wendy Posner, of 5533 S. Kimbark (she is a resident), gave Alderman Hairston a gift basket that is obviously over $50.00.  Alderman Hairston has accepted the gift on behalf of the City of Chicago and will give to constituents of the ward. 

Thank You,  

---
Kimberly Webb
Chief of Staff, 5th Ward
